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Mr. Reber discussed Dr. Langer's proposal regarding
guidance to be given by ONE to the intelligence producing
agencies. It was noted that ONE felt there was immediate
need for more substantial contributions from these agencies
and that this raised the question of a larger staff in ONE.
Mr. Reber also stated that he believed that if ONE were to
produce national intelligence studies that possibly the
word "national" should be left out since the IAC agencies
are now of the opinion that any such study produced was the
responsibility and production of CIA.

Mr. Reber reported that Mr. Lynn, formerly of the
Bureau of the Budget, was to go to State as Chief of the
Economics Reports Section of the Foreign Service. He noted
that this was a good move for CIA and believed that we would
get more support in the future.

Mr. Kirkpatrick briefed those present on his meeting
with Killea of Armstrong's office.

Mr. O'Gara stated that in his conversation with
Col. Johnston that Joh+" had said he believed that the
Commercial Division of Lishould be raised to Office level.
After some discussion, it was agreed that this matter should
be held in abeyance in view of the number of Offices already
in the Agency and that further ussion on this matter
would be held between DD/P and[

stated that ONE now has representatives
sitting wi e ublishing Board of OCI in an effort to
iron out the difficulties between OCI and ONE regarding
contents of the Current Intelligence Bulletin.
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